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Please vote against this bill. 

 

The state has no place micromanaging agriculture and the employment relations 

between farmers and employees. 

 

We have plenty of laws in place to assure fair pay and appropriate working conditions 

for farmworkers. 

 

Adding more regulations on our already overburdened farmers will drive some out of 

the industry and discourage others from entering, as well as increasing our already 

high food prices. 

 

Please vote no. 

 

Thank You, 

 

David Carlson 

Newport 

541-961-8414 


